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       ELEMENTARY 
               Week of December 9-13, 2024 

                                             Campus website:  http://cfisd.net/warner 
 
 
PTO General Meeting 

Please mark your calendars for the PTO General 
Meeting on December 10th at 5:45 p.m. in the 
cafeteria before the Choir Concert.  Join us and 
find out what is upcoming for the PTO this Spring. 

 
Warner Holiday Party 

Our Holiday Party will be on Thursday, 
December 19, 2024. We will not be having 
visitors this year for the parties. Students are 
encouraged to come in their best festive 
attire. The party is only open to parent volunteers. 
Please visit warnerpto.org for the sign-up link to 
join your students grade level party and help 

make this day magical. No Lunch visitors all grade levels on this day. 
 
Lunch Visitors 
Mark your calendars for the following day we will not have lunch 

visitors. 

• Thursday, December 19th  – Holiday 
Parties - No Lunch Visitors 

• Friday, December 20th -  No Lunch 
Visitors or Volunteers  

 
 
School Messenger 2024-2025 

SchoolMessenger is CFISD's emergency notification 

system. Stay informed with important school 

messages in the palm of your hand! Opt in today for 

SMS notifications. Text "Y" to 67587. 

 
Winter Break 
Our campus will be closed from Monday, 
December 23, 2024, to Monday , January 6, 
2025, for the winter break. Learning will resume 
on Tuesday, January 7, 2025, at 7:55 AM. 

Toy Drive 
This holiday season, Warner's Student Council is sponsoring a Toy 

Drive to benefit 
children in CPS care in 
Harris County.   Please 
bring a NEW, 
unwrapped gift to 
school from: 
December 2nd  – 
December 13th.  
Students can drop off 
their gift in the library 
under the Christmas 

Tree.   Please do not drop off gifts at the Warner front desk. We 
appreciate the Warner  

December Dress up Days 
Warner staff will be dressing up throughout 

the month of December, and students are 

encouraged to join in on the fun festivities 

too! Take a look at the dress up schedule 

below and let us see your best holiday spirit!   

Please note these are dress up days only.  Do 

not send candy/treats, etc. Dress up days are optional.  

 
 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
12/9:    Holiday Headgear (Santa Hat, Antlers, etc.)  
12/10:  Lights/sparkles or anything that shines 
12/11:  Grinch Shirt or any Green Shirt  
12/12:  Winter White or Silver   
12/13:   Candy Cane or Red/White Striped Shirt   
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
12/16:  Favorite Holiday Socks 
12/17:  Holiday Attire 
12/18:  Favorite Holiday Attire or shirt 
12/19:  Dress in your Holiday Best…it’s Party Day!  
12/20: Polar Express Day – School appropriate pajamas 
 
Field Play 

Field Play will be held March 
4th and 5th.   All grade levels 
will participate again this 
year!!!!     PE is working hard 
to plan Field Play but they 
need your help.  Please help 
clear the amazon wish list 
below to make this a fun 
event for all students. 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/HKI6L3FLHTB?ref_=wl_share 
 
Congratulations to our Spelling Bee Winner! 

The Warner Elementary spelling bee took place 
on December 3rd.  Our Spelling Bee Champion 
is 5th grader Akshara Pothireddy! Akshara will 
now compete in the district spelling be on 
January 28, 2025, at the Berry Center.   
 

3rd Grade Parents!!!!  
We are preparing for 3rd Grade Mad Science on 
Friday January 24, 2025 and we need YOUR 
help to make this a fun event for all 3rd graders!  
Mad Science Day is an all-day interactive 
rotation for the kids. They will go from station to 
station learning all about science! Please read 

 

http://cfisd.net/warner
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/HKI6L3FLHTB?ref_=wl_share


below for all the ways that we need your help to make this day a 
success! 
 
Can't volunteer but still want to help out?  We are also accepting 
donations for this event.  Help us clear our amazon wish list!  
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1WC17SD6LY7RN?ref_=wl_s
hare 
 
Lastly, we need EMPTY PLASTIC water bottles.  Henderson our 
WATER BOTTLE MONSTER will be on the stage.  Please send 
your children with empty water bottles to feed to our hungry friend. 
 
5th Grade Parents!!!!  
We are preparing for 5th Grade Space Day on Friday, February 21, 

2025 and we 
need YOUR help 
to make this a 
fun event for all 
5th graders!  
Space Day is an 
all-day interactive 
rotation for the 
kids. They will go 
from station to 
station learning 
all about space 
and science! 
Please read 

below for all the ways that we need your help to make this day a 
success! 

Click the link below to sign up to volunteer: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4AAFA622ABFBC

43-53165671-5thgrade  OR you may find the sign up at 
warnerpto.org. 

 Can't volunteer but still want to help out?  We are also accepting 
donations for this event.  Help us clear our amazon wish list!  
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3JJT0QTU89KQA?re

f_=wl_share 

Spirit Cart 

We will not be having Spirit Cart in December. Our 

next Spirit Cart will be on Friday, January 31st  

during all lunches. 

 

Honor roll 

Students in grades 2nd – 5th are eligible for honor 

roll.  To earn honor roll students must receive all A’s 

or a combination of more A’s than B’s on the report 

card.  In addition, students must maintain all S’s in 

conduct and work habits.  

2024-2025 Warner Yearbook 

Purchase your 2024-2025 yearbook!  All 
yearbooks will be ordered at 
Jostensyearbooks.com.  Don't miss out on all 
the special memories from this school year!   
  
 
 

5th Grade Parents! 
Do you want to recognize your 
5th grader or highlight 
elementary school memories?  
Make sure to purchase your 5th 
grade ad 
at jostensyearbooks.com! Don't 
wait!  We have limited ads 
available for purchase, so get 
yours before they sell out!  
Remember that these ads are 
taking the place of the 5th grade 
memory book.    
 
Please see attachments for how 
to personalize your ad.  If you 

have any questions, please email majorfundraising@warnerpto.org 
 
 
Enrollment Information 

In the event that any of the student’s enrollment 
information changes (home address, telephone 
numbers, guardianship, etc.), the parent/guardian 
must notify the campus registrar immediately. 

The school must be able to contact the 
parent/guardian in the case of illness or emergencies. 

Proof of residency (current electric, gas, or water bill) must be 
presented for an address change.  If you have any questions please 
contact the school registrar, Loida Rodriguez at 281-213-1652 or 
email warner@cfisd.net. 
 
 
Attendance 
Your child’s success is directly related to excellent attendance.  Our 

overall school attendance rate is an indicator on 
our state accountability rating and effects 

Warner’s overall success.  Students arriving after 8:15 
a.m. are tardy.  Attendance is marked daily at 10:07 
a.m.  Students who are absent should submit a written 

excuse (parent note or doctor’s excuse) upon returning to school or 
you may email it to Warner@cfisd.net.  Excessive tardies/absences 
will be referred to the district’s truancy officer.  
 
Note:  Due to district policy, we are NOT allowed to accept emails as 
excuse notes.  We must have a Doctor Note or Signed Note from a 
parent.  You may scan a signed written note or doctor note to 
warner@cfisd.net. 
 
 
Electronic Communication 
Please refer to the following guidelines regarding communication: 

• Newsletters and other communiqués will be distributed 
electronically.  If you do not have access to e-mail, you 
may access weekly newsletters by going online to 
www.cfisd.net/warner  click on  “Newsletters”. 

• Parents of students that are here on campus will still need 
to check their child’s backpack/binder daily for any graded 
papers or teacher communication. 

• Additional flyers, etc. that cannot be sent electronically will 
be sent home on Tuesdays. 
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Follow Warner Elementary on Twitter -    @WarnerCFISD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Coming Up! 
December 10 
PTO General Meeting 5:45 p.m. - Cafeteria 
4th/5thChoir Concert – following PTO meeting 
SPIRIT Night at Local Table 
December 13th 
Toy Drive ends Today 
December 19 
Holiday Parties – NO LUNCH VISITORS ALL GRADE LEVELS 
December 20 
NO LUNCH VISITORS ALL GRADE LEVELS 
December 23 – January 6 
Winter Break 
January 7 
School Resumes 
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